
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE   -   MAY 28, 2007 

APPOINTMENTS TO THE VAUGHAN YOUTH CABINET 

Recommendation 

The City Clerk recommends: 
 
 That three (3) further members be appointed to the Vaughan Youth Cabinet. 
 
Economic Impact 
 
There is no economic impact. 
 
Communications Plan 

 
 The City of Vaughan website will be updated to include the newly appointed members. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to request that Council appointment 3 additional members to the 
Vaughan Youth Cabinet. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

At the meeting of  January 29, 2007, Council appointed 8 members to the Vaughan Youth 
Cabinet, which was the sum of applications received during the recruitment process.  Normally 
membership on the Cabinet consists of approximately of 10 – 12 youth.  The Cabinet has 
received 3 further applications from youth interested in participating on the Cabinet, and at their 
May 9, 2007 meeting recommended that Council appoint these individuals to the Cabinet.  The 3 
applications have been provided to Members of Council under separate cover for consideration. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council as it “Serves our Citizens” by 
promoting community safety, health and wellness and the necessary resources have been 
allocated and approved. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
There are no regional implications associated with this request. 

Conclusion 

At the request of the Vaughan Youth Cabinet, applications have been provided for Council’s 
consideration. 

Attachments 

1) Applications (Confidential- Under separate cover.) 
2) Vaughan Youth Cabinet Membership List (Confidential-Under separate cover.) 



Report prepared by 

R. Magnifico 
Assistant City Clerk 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

            
John D. Leach,     Janice Atwood-Petkovski,  
City Clerk     Commissioner of Legal and Administrative Services 
 
 


